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Intermediate Student Supplies 2023-2024  

(Grades 4 to 7) 
 
May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:                                                                          
 
As was done in previous years, the Intermediate staff is planning to purchase the intermediate school 
supplies in bulk. This bulk purchase is being done in order to provide supplies of consistent quality and 
quantity, and to enable the purchase of exact materials needed for the classroom.  
 
By purchasing in bulk from Creative Children/Staples we are able to pass on the savings to you, and we 
will have consistent quality materials for our classrooms. 
 
We would like to stress that we are trying to keep the costs as low as possible, lessen your shopping 
time, eliminate individual name labeling, be more environmentally friendly with less waste, and keep 
quality consistent.  Please note WE WILL NOT BE ACCEPTING CASH OR CHEQUES.  Please use School 
Cash Online to complete the $50 payment no later than May 30, 2023. 
 

For grades 4,5,6,7 the following items will be purchased. 
 
• pencils 
• felt pens 
• highlighters 
• binders / duo tangs 
• rulers 

• erasers 
• paints 
• special project supplies 
• notebooks / loose-leaf 

paper 

• glue sticks / white glue 
• pencil crayons 
• pastels 
• tissue 
• tape 

 
Scissors and rulers will be purchased for student use but will belong to the classroom.  In future, fewer 
scissors and rulers will need to be purchased.  Some students may want to bring in their own special 
supplies and we would suggest that these items are not required but are an additional choice.  These 
items may include: 
 
• plastic space maker pencil box 
• mechanical pencils 

• USB stick 
• Calculator 

• headphones / ear buds 

 
Following are some individual, essential items that will still need to be provided by the home:   

• Large backpack for carrying home books, class work, projects, lunches etc. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact an intermediate teacher or the school office. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
École Boundary Intermediate Teachers 
 



 


